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City of Tetonia Seeking Civil Engineering Firms for Project Roster

The City of Tetonia, Idaho is inviting Statements of Qualifications (SOQs) from civil engineering firms
interested in being added to the City’s roster for upcoming infrastructure and capital improvement projects. The
City seeks firms with experience in areas such as municipal infrastructure design, wastewater treatment,
water/sewer modeling, surveying, structural engineering, geotechnical services, transportation planning, and
related disciplines.

Firms must submit a PDF SOQ (maximum 10 single-sided pages, excluding cover letter, table of contents, and
resumes) including a letter of interest, firm overview, project experience, staff qualifications, and references.
Submissions are due by 4 p.m. on August 6", 2025 via email to clerk@cityoftetonia.com.

For questions or for a copy of the full Request for Qualifications, contact Jacque Beard, City Clerk/Treasurer, at
208.456.2249. Inclusion on the roster does not guarantee work; firms will be selected as projects arise based on
fit and capabilities.
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